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The meeting came to order at 10:00 am with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

New Members and Guests – No new members or guests this month. 

Health and Welfare – Paul Allen passed away; we send our condolences.  

Dealership – Brian wasn’t at the meeting; no dealership report. 

Director – Kevin thanked everyone that helped with the picnic. Barb is doing another Paint and 

Sip at PHD on November 9th at 10am. You will have to register through PHD. She showed a 

sample painting of a pumpkin as an example. The price hasn’t been set; please check the PHD 

website. 

Assistant Director – Dwayne talked about the PA ride; one HOG member joined and it was a 

great ride. Unfortunately the season is coming to a close! 

Treasurer’s Report – Joanne told us that we have money in the bank and are looking towards 

the annual dinner. 

Membership – Mike told us that we have 108 current members. If he doesn’t have your 

birthday or mileage, please email him to make sure everything is updated. Make sure that your 

name is on the sign-in sheet. For your new membership forms, the application can’t be dated 

before the start of the new year to be in place for coverage. 

Head Road Captain/Safety – John talked about his article in the newsletter.  

Activities – Anne Marie thanked everyone for helping make the picnic a success. We had 50 

people, and Limp Lizard was good. Our annual dinner will be a buffet at Barbagallo’s on January 

18th. 

Ladies of Harley – Terry Lynn read us a thank you letter from the VA. Please continue to save 

your beauty products and sundries for our vets, as well as recreational items such as games and 

puzzles. We have also been asked to include flip flops and craft items. 

Community Service – Karen talked about the Red Kettle bell ringing that we participate in at 

PHD on Black Friday, although she hasn’t verified with Brian yet. Please continue to bring in 

canned goods, extra Christmas cards and prepaid phone cards! Karen will also be doing the 

photography, so send pictures to her. 

Editor – Christine mentioned that if anyone has anything to add to the newsletter (including 

pictures!), let her know! 



Photographer – Brad is no longer working at PHD. Please send pictures to Karen, Kevin and/or 

Jason. 

Webmaster – Jason talked about Ride 365. It is currently in effect and will remain so in 2020. 

We can individual and chapter credit for mileage. Make sure to get a first reading- that gets you 

into the program. When you report your final mileage you will be fully registered. Our chapter 

only has one person listed. Every time you get your bike serviced at PHD they are supposed to 

log your mileage into 365 for you.   

Historian – Jim has taken over the historian position. 

Old Business – No old business. 

New Business – Bob is in the early stages of planning the NYC trip for this summer. NYC police 

officers are being hard on motorcycles right now. If you are planning on going to Legends and 

Lore at the end of June, book your hotel soon. There aren’t many places left to stay.  

T-Shirt Bingo – Idaho was chosen with no winner. The winner next month will take home $20. 

Pig Pot – Total was $114.00. One lucky winner took home $57.00. 

Motion to adjourn made at 10:36. 

 


